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Organization: Swan View Coalition, Inc.
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Comments: We have separately uploaded three letters of comment, with attachments, as PDFs. Just as a final

note and to be sure it is not overlooked, we have concerns about each of the some 62 permits being considered

for reauthorization, both individually and cumulatively. No human use is entirely benign nor is any permitted use

and the goal it would seem is to be certain that those impacts are truly minimized to a degree both individually

and cumulatively that they do not cause unwarranted harm to the environment. The Forest Service simply has

not provided enough information for us to be able to detail our concerns about each permit, its impacts and the

performance of each permittee. 


